

Andrew Carter - Principal | Matthew Dzama - Assistant Principal | Greg Edmon - Dean of Students 9000 Lemon Ave. | Alta Loma, CA 91701 | P: 909.484.5100 | F: 909.484.5105

Dear Warrior families,

Welcome to 2024!!! As we embark on the journey into 2024, I extend a warm welcome back from the winter break. It is with great enthusiasm that I share our collective commitment to fostering an environment of positivity and academic excellence.

Our overarching goal remains steadfast – to cultivate not only academic gains, but also to refine study skills and enhance work habits. The winter break has allowed us all a moment of respite, an opportunity to recharge, and now we stand poised to build upon the momentum we have collectively gained thus far.

In the coming months, we aspire to see continued growth, not just academically, but in the personal development of each student. It is through the dedicated efforts of our students, the unwavering support of their families, and the generosity exhibited in our fundraisers and programs that we can truly make a difference. The collaborative partnership between families and the school is instrumental in the success of our students. Your support echoes through our site, creating an atmosphere conducive to learning and personal growth. We acknowledge and appreciate the active role parents and guardians play in our student's education.

Together, we form a resilient community that is committed to the betterment of all our students. By working hand in hand, we can instill not only academic prowess, but also a sense of responsibility, resilience, and a lifelong love for learning.

As we step into this new year, let us collectively aim for greater heights. The coming months are filled with opportunities for us to nurture and empower our students, preparing them not just for academic success, but also for the challenges life may present.

Thank you for your continued support, dedication, and commitment to making our school community even better and stronger. Here's to a year of growth, achievement, and shared success.

With #warriorPRIDE.

Andrew Carter | Principal Alta Loma Junior High School